Al Mushrif School Grade 3 Homework

26th – 30th  January 2014

	المواد التعليمية

Subjects
	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday 
	Wednesday 
	Thursday



	الإنجليزي

English
	Reading Time Volume B/C and “The Brave Baby” worksheets.

The Famous People Project is over. Thank you to those students who completed and presented! ^_^


	Reading Time Volume B/C

“The Brave Baby” worksheets”

Please check your bag for homework. 
	Reading Time Volume B/C and “A Letter to New Zealand” worksheets


	Reading Time Volume B/C

And “A Letter to New Zealand” worksheets

Rehearsal for Chinese New Year celebration at the National Theatre.  Please bring your Chinese National dress, lunch and water.
	Chinese New Year celebration at the National Theatre!

No spelling test today.



	الرياضيات

Math
	Please check your Mathletics account!

http://mathletics.com 
	Please check your bag for homework.

Mathletics!
	Please check your bag for homework.

Mathletics!
	Please check your bag for homework.

Mathletics!
	Please check your bag for homework.

	العلوم

Science
	Homes Around the World: if you have borrowed a Science book please return the next day!


	Homes Around the World: 

http://www.3m.co.uk/intl/uk/3mworldly-wise/building-site-homes-around-the-world-p1.htm

	Homes Around the World: if you have borrowed a Science book please return the next day!
	Homes Around the World: if you have borrowed a Science book please return the next day!
	


This week we are hard at work practicing for the Chinese New Year celebration on Thursday.  We hope all parents will attend and watch the beautiful performance!

There will be no spelling test this week.  Please have your child review all old spelling words.  Some are quite difficult!

In maths we are continuing to review money word problems.  This is a difficult concept so please make sure your child is using the math websites to help them.

In Science we are looking at ‘Homes Around the World’ and how insulation is important in different homes.  

 Please make sure your child brings all homework books back to school every day! 


Thank you!  Miss Ashley and Mrs. Monira ( 
